
Testimony Against HJR 201 
 
My wife and I are both 78 years old, living on a fixed income.  We are struggling with price increases on 
food, energy, medications, and other expenses of daily living.  We budget carefully and forego many 
expenses for entertainment items we believed we would be able to enjoy in our “Golden Years”. 

We are extremely concerned about facing another property tax as proposed in HJR 201! 

I respectfully suggest that Oregon doesn’t have a revenue problem, it has a spending problem.  My wife 
and I are required to live within our fixed income, and I suggest that Oregon lawmakers should budget 
to live within Oregon’s existing income. 

Please vote NO on HJR 201! 

Respectfully, 

David B. Freitag 
Prineville, OR 

 

 


